
CANCELLATION OF PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
 
THE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH, 
HAS BEEN CANCELED. DUE TO INSUFFICIENT ADVERTISING AND THE NECESSARY 
INVOLVEMENT OF THE PLANNING DIRECTOR, WE ARE UNABLE TO PROCEED WITH THE 
MEETING AS PLANNED. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 


